
 
 

La Casa de las Madres 
 
Equal Employment Opportunity Policy  

 

La Casa de las Madres is an equal opportunity employer and makes all employment decisions 

without unlawful regard for or consideration of any individual’s race, color, creed, religion, sex, 

gender (including gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, childbirth or related medical 

conditions), marital or family care status, age, national origin, ancestry, citizenship status, 

physical or mental disability (including HIV and AIDS), medical condition (including cancer and 

genetic characteristics), sexual orientation (heterosexuality, homosexuality and bisexuality), 

physical appearance, military service or veteran status, height and weight, or any other basis 

protected by state law, federal law, or local ordinance. Discrimination and harassment based on 

a perception that an individual is in any of these protected categories, or is associated with a 

person who has or is perceived as being in any of these protected categories, also are 

prohibited. 


